Foundation Homework
Thursday 3rd October 2019

We have continued to have lots of fun settling into our new classroom environment, learning routines and making new friends. This week we have read the story of ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird’ and thought about our bodies. We have:
· Made our own faces on the light box, creating different types of feelings/emotions.
· Enjoyed a mini-beast small world area.
· Made friendship bracelets to practice our fine motor skills.
· Made paper plate ladybirds in the creative area.
· Enjoyed a letter hunt in the sand. 
Next week we will be focusing upon the theme of ‘Hull Fair’, with a particular focus upon our senses. Each week there will be a list of homework suggestions around our chosen theme. Please feel free to choose your homework preference based upon your child’s interest and which will fit in with your family life. This list below is not exhaustive nor do we wish for you to complete all of the tasks. Homework choices this week include:
· Take some pictures of you enjoying yourselves at Hull Fair.
· Draw an image of your favourite Hull Fair ride. Can you find any of the initial sounds? Or even have a go at writing the name of the ride?
· Create your very own fairground ride. Be as creative as you want, whether this is completed through a drawing/model.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Create a collage of all the different types of rides you think you might find at the fair, or what you have seen whilst visiting it. 
Notes:
· A range of materials have been added to the school website under Foundation 2. Please have a look and take whatever you feel may be useful.
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
